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August 20, 2013

Mr. Benito De Leon

Director, Office of Airport Planning and Development
Federal Aviation Administration

800 Independence Ave., SW

Washington, BC 20591

Re: Los Angeles International Airport Part 161 Study Application
Dear‘Mr. De Leon:

Los Angeles World Airports (LAWA) received your August 2, 2013 letter detailing the
remaining deficiencies of the Supplemental Analysis submitted to the Federal Aviation
Administration (FAA) pursuant to 14 Code of Federal Regulations Part 161 for a runway
use restriction at Los Angeles International Airport (LAX). In your letter you deemed the
application and supplemental analysis still incomplete.

Your letter indicated that LAWA must advise the FAA within 30 days as to whether we
intend to resubmit and/or further supplement the application. By this letter, LAWA
informs you of its intent {o revise the Part 161 application, pursuant to the requirements
stated in your August 2™ letter, and resubmit the application for further review and
consideration by FAA.

Thank you for your continued effort and your offer to meet with us to answer any
questions or address concerns regarding the application and the Part 161 process.

Sincere[y, . 7
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Scott Tatro

Airport Environmental Manager |
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